
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 3:13 PM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: Proposed new Note 3 to Rule 3.28 of the Listing Rules 

 

WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
DISAGREE 
 
I strongly disagree with the proposed new Note 3 to Rule 3.28 of the Listing Rules. In order to 
promote corporate governance of listed companies in HK, a company secretary should be fully 
qualified and associated with relevant professional bodies which require continuing professional 
development. 
 
Regards, 
Ho Yuen Fan, Carol 
 




